
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR RFQ # 117/21/1100/03: 

  

 

1. Section 4. indicates that only Submittals from the Submitters that attended the Pre-

Submittal Meeting will be accepted, however, there is no Pre-Submittal meeting 

information posted. Could the County confirm that attending a Pre-Submittal 

meeting is not required? Yes a pre submittal meeting isn’t required.  

 

2. Does the County currently have an agency/individual providing this service? Yes 

 

 

3. What is the historical need for Deaf Interpreters? That is, historically, how many 

hours per week (on average) has the County required deaf interpreting services? 
Only on a as needed basis. There hasn’t been a need since FY 18-19 but we keep 

it on the RFQ in case it is needed.  

 

4. Would the County consider vendors who propose only remote or video ASL 
interpreting services? Or is some of the interpreting required to be onsite? Are 

proposers required to bid on ALL services - both language and ASL, both remote 

and onsite?   We do require on site for the in person interpreting portion.  

5. What is the County's budget for Deaf Interpreters?  We don’t have a separate 

budget for Deaf Interpreters.  

 


